
From: false [sanfiv@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2012 3:24 PM 
To: Energy - Mediaoffice 
Subject: Stop Quail Bush 

Please oppose the SDGE Quail Bush power plant project near Santee CA. 
It is not necessary, will destroy open space zone into heavy industrial, cause noise and pollution 
for residential area, will contribute to greenhouse warming fires. 
Please force SDGE to install solar power on all rooftops in San Diego, and also stop the Sunrise 
Powerlink project which is being built while it is being challenged in court; that project is also 
grossly polluting, and fire-dangerous to San Diego County. 
Thank you. 
 
Valerie Sanfilippo 
SEIU, Sierra, Move On 
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